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June 13, 2022 
  
Anela Tomac, B.Sc., MBA, C.Mgr. 
Professor and Program Coordinator 
Conestoga College Institute of Technology & Advanced Learning 
299 Doon Valley Drive 
Kitchener, ON N2G 4M4 
 
Dear Anela,  
 
Thank you for your submission to the National Committee for Management Accreditation (NCMA) 
for the Professional Accreditation of your programs.  I am pleased to announce that after a 
comprehensive review by the Accreditation Standards Committee, the following programs have 
been NCMA Professionally Accredited commencing June 13, 2022, to June 12, 2027: 
 
Bachelor of Business Administration (Honours) – International Business Management 
Ontario College Advanced Diploma in Business Administration – Management 
Ontario College Diploma in Business 
Ontario College Graduate Certificate in Strategic Global Business Management 
 
This Professional Accreditation speaks to the position of Conestoga College as a leader in the field 
of business and management education. 
 
Students enrolled within these Professionally Accredited programs are entitled to FREE 
ASSOCIATE MEMBERSHIP and have immediate access to all association benefits.  They simply 
need to complete the online application form at www.cim.ca/student and select their program. 
  
Students graduating from these programs will have met the academic requirements for the 
Chartered Management Program (CMP).  The CMP can lead to the Certified in Management 
(C.I.M.®) and Chartered Manager (C.Mgr.®) professional designations. 
 
Prior to the expiration date, the NCMA will contact your institution and initiate the process for 
reaccreditation.  A digital “NCMA Professional Accreditation Mark” will be sent under separate 
cover that you can use at your discretion.  I have also attached some guidance documents and a 
presentation. 
 
We would also be pleased to announce this accomplishment in an upcoming issue of our 
magazine, the “Canadian Manager” that is published Canada-wide, our bi-weekly newsletter 
“Management Matters”, and our national website, including social media outlets. 
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Congratulations!  
   
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
Dr. Matthew Jelavic, C.Mgr., P.Eng. 
Chief Executive Officer 
CIM | Chartered Managers Canada 
ceo@cim.ca 
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